From

To

Subject:

Madam/Sir,

IMPORTANT

No: Fin-A-C (17)-1/2021
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Finance (Budget) Department

The Principal Secretary (Finance) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-171002.

. All the Administrative Secretaries to the

Government of Himachal Pradesh.
All the Head of Departments,
Himachal Pradesh.

Dated Shimla-171002, the ~ 2.5)0b |2024"

Guidelines for depositing award amount in Hon’ble High Court, in
cases where original order has been appealed against by the
Department.

I am directed to refer to this Department letter of even number

dated 11-10-2023 on the subject cited above and to say that it has been decided to

withdraw guidelines/instructions issued vide letter referred to above with

immediate effect.

This may please be brought to the notice of all concerned.

Yours faithfully,

(Pardgep Kumar)
Joint Secretary (Finance) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Contact No. 0177-2628506

Endst No. Fin-A-C (17)-1/2021 Dated: Shimla 171002,

Copy to the Advocate General, Himachal Pradesh, Shimla 171001

for information and necessary action please.

(Pardeep Kumar)
Joint Secretary (Finance) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh



